
 

 

to the family of Bill Biondo who passed away on April 18.  

A memorial service will be held this Tuesday, April 25, 11:00am at HPBC.  
 

are scheduled for Mother’s Day, May 14.   

If you would like to dedicate your child in one of the morning services,  

please email Colleen at cperkins@hpbc.cc.  Attendance is required at next 

week’s Parenting Class at 10:10am in High School Building Room 6.   
 

is today, April 23 from 6:00-7:30pm in the Herd 

Room as we prepare for singing during the Global Missions Fest on Sunday 

morning, May 7, 2017.  Call Loosha for questions 248-357-5464, ext. 228.  
 

We invite you to stop by the Gideon Ministry table 

in the Atrium foyer today to find out more about this valuable ministry.  Several 

members of HPBC are active as Gideons and would love to share with you the 

impact of this ministry effort that places the Scriptures in the hands of as many 

people as possible.   
 

will hold their annual Walk for  

Life on Saturday, May 6 at Civic Center Park.  Money raised during this annual 

Walk impacts thousands of women, families, and teens in our community and 

beyond each year. For registration and further information, please visit 

www.carenetberkleydetroit.org/events/walk-for-life. 
 

SCS is hosting the 30th Annual Eagles Cup Golf 

Outing on Friday, May 12, 2017 at Northville Hills Golf Club.  This is a very fun 

event and this year’s proceeds will go towards replacing the 45+ year old 

middle/high school gym floor. Please plan to support the event by either 

joining us to golf ($125/golfer), supporting a foursome ($500) or by promoting 

your business by being one of our hole sponsors.  Sign up today at http://

eaglescup.dojiggy.com. Contact, Tim at tdonnan@southfieldchristian.org.   

 

 

 

April 23, 2017 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Welcome Center 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $2,170,015 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $2,134,000 

Surplus:                      $36,015 

 

for Global Missions Fest:  May 7-10!  Pick up a schedule 

today at the Missions table in the Atrium Foyer and make your reservation  

for Tuesday’s Missions with a Heart Luncheon and the Wednesday night 

dinner.  Further information on our website – www.hpbc.cc.   
 

, retired from The Seed Company in 

South Carolina, as they grieve the loss of his wife, Marian, who passed away 

on April 9 after suffering from Scleroderma for the last several years.  Bernie 

deeply appreciates your prayers which have sustained them.  The family is 

planning a private service.  Send condolences to Bernie at 9287 Whistling 

Straits Drive, Indian Land, SC 29707.  
 

 (CEH) in Guinea, 

and for Dr. Dwight & Debbie Slater.  CEH is approaching its 10 year 

anniversary and anticipate that they will have seen over 100,000 patients 

by November.  Pray for Dr. & Mrs. Paul Sidjani as they seek God’s will in 

guiding them to join the work at CEH, realizing the difficulty of the move 

with an autistic son and the recent loss of their 2 older sons in a tragic 

drowning accident.    

 

Register your Kindergarten 

through 5th grade child for five amazing high-energy days including  

sports, music and craft activities combine with Biblical teaching – right  

here on our HPBC campus from 9:00am - 4:00pm.  To register online visit 

www.springhillcamps.com. 
 

We need volunteers to assist with promotion, registration, onsite activities 

and hosting counselors.  Also, teens are welcome as "counselors in 

training".     
 

For information, contact Barb Crowley at barbjackcrowley@gmail.com  

or 248-885-1255.  Visit the table in the Atrium Foyer today for more details. 

mailto:cperkins@hpbc.cc
http://www.carenetberkleydetroit.org/events/walk-for-life
http://www.hpbc.cc
http://www.springhillcamps.com
mailto:barbjackcrowley@gmail.com


Sunday’s Message: Gentiles - Acts 10:1-11:18  

 

April 23, 2017 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 

 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ____________________________ 

Street ____________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _____  Zip ______________ 

Contact Phone ___________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married   

□ Widowed 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248-357-5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  We would 

like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you might have  

or with information you desire.  Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium 

Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the 

Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box as you leave 

the service this morning.  Thanks for visiting HPBC today! 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

1,000 Tongues 

The Lion and the Lamb 

Great are You Lord 

Lord I Need You 

What a Beautiful Name 

O Praise the Name 

Message 

Great are You Lord 

Orchestra: Ancient Words 

A Mighty Fortress 

Choir: In the Shadow of Your Wings 

What a Beautiful Name 

Praise the Name of Jesus 

There’s Something About that Name 

Message 

 

 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

 

 Nursery / Scooters     Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls 

 Herd Middle School      Crash High School 

 Men’s Bible Study    Friendship Course for Men 

 Living Hope Moms    Women in the Word 

 Chancel Choir Rehearsal    Oasis Scripture & Prayer   

 

Awana - 6:00pm 

Gospel Choir - 6:00pm 

 

 and so is our Women Only event, to be held  

this coming Saturday, April 29, from 9:00am-12:00noon.  Please join us  

for this FREE event with the theme, Unhindered Relationships: From Barriers  

to Bridges.   
 

You will enjoy a continental breakfast while we explore building bridges  

in intercultural, intergenerational and wounded relationships.  We are 

excited for this opportunity for women to build bridges toward a stronger 

sense of unity and connectedness. 
 

Please register this morning at the table in the Atrium Foyer. Childcare 

provided by reservation only for ages 5 and under.  

Men’s Morning of Prayer - 7:00am 

Women Only - 9:00am 

 

will host the monthly extended time of prayer  

this coming Saturday in the Atrium Board Room from 7:00-10:00am.  

Coffee and bagels provided. For further information, contact Mike at 

michaeljthomas57@gmail.com.   

mailto:michaeljthomas57@gmail.com

